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 Winning the Developing Nations Grant from the Australian and New Zealand Head and Neck 
Cancer Society (ANZHNCS) has been highly beneficial for me both professionally and 
personally. 

This grant provided me with the opportunity to participate in specialized training programs at 
Royal North Shore Hospital and Royal Melbourne Hospital, as well as attend the ASM of 
ANZHNCS. These experiences have enhanced my expertise in head and neck oncology. 

I had the chance to learn from leading experts in the field, gaining new insights and techniques 
that will improve my practice and patient outcomes. 

Winning the grant has boosted my credibility and reputation, not only in Bangladesh but also on 
an international level. This recognition has the potential to open doors for future collaborations, 
research opportunities, and leadership roles. 

With the backing of a prestigious organization like the ANZHNCS, I now have more influence 
when advocating for better resources, training, or policies in my field. 

The grant has allowed me to network with other professionals and institutions involved in head 
and neck cancer treatment. These connections can lead to collaborative projects, research, 
and even mentorship opportunities. Being part of an international community helps me stay 
updated on the latest advancements and innovations, ensuring that my practice remains at the 
cutting edge. 

I can apply what I’ve learned to train and mentor other healthcare professionals in Bangladesh, 
thereby improving the overall standard of care in the country. With enhanced skills and 
knowledge, I can provide better treatment options for my patients, potentially leading to 
improved outcomes and quality of life for those suffering from head and neck cancers. 

This grant has provided a sense of achievement and validation for my hard work and dedication 
to the field. It’s a recognition of my potential to make a significant impact. 

The experience and exposure gained through the grant inspire me to push the boundaries of my 
practice, explore new research opportunities, and continue striving for excellence in my field. 

Overall, this grant has been a catalyst for both my professional and personal growth, 
empowering me to make a lasting impact in the field of head and neck oncology, both in 
Bangladesh and beyond. 

That was a Nice meeting memorable me life long. 
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